
Blackwell School District  
Covid-19 Protocol  

Winter Sports 
 

Do not attend any school events,  if you show any symptoms of COVID-19 such as, fever, 
sore throat, cough, chills, shortness of breath or loss of taste or smell or if  you have been in 
close contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 in the last 14 days.  
 
For all spectators, masks are highly recommended at all times but especially in entrance 
areas, concession areas and restrooms.  Please sit as a family and keep a minimum of 2 seats 
between non family groups. Always practice social distancing  when possible while in the ticket 
line, concession line and bathroom.  Please do not congregate in the lobby area before and 
after the contests.  These recommendations are for your safety, but mainly for the protection of 
our student-athletes so they may continue to compete in their particular sport for the remainder 
of the season.     
 
 
HS Fieldhouse-  Visitor section will be located at the southwest bleachers directly across from 
the visiting team.  All visitors must sit in this section of the field house.   
 
Children (6th grade and lower) must be accompanied by an adult at all times while in the field 
house. 
 
  
MS Gym—  visitor section will be located at the East side of gym,  directly behind the score 
table and vacate the  first row.  
 
 
Visiting teams go directly to the locker room and/or sit in the designated visitor section. 
 
All home High School games and matches will be live streamed over Facebook.   
              Basketball is listed under  Blackwell Maroons Basketball 
              Wrestling is listed under  Blackwell Wrestling Club  
 
Please help us in following the above protocols so that our students can continue participating in 
extracurricular activities.   
 
 
All protocols are subject to change depending on active COVID-19 numbers in our school and 
community.     
 
 


